
On Friday, April 29th, 2022, Nonpartisan primary candidate for Multnomah County Commission
Chair, Bruce Broussard was an on-air guest for a Jazz Appreciation Month Roundtable
discussion produced by Yugen Rashad and Marcia Hocker. Broussard spoke about Jazz for 15
minutes during the 2-hour Panel Discussion that began at 9:15 pm.


